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November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 Spanish in Year 7 
 
  
I am writing to advise you that the Year 7 Spanish classes will be grouped slightly differently 
from Tuesday 29th November 2022.  There will now be two set 1 groups and four mixed ability 
groups.   All Year 7 Spanish teachers have been asked to consider which group would best suit 
the students in their classes.  The Spanish teachers have taken into account: classwork; 
homework; class participation; and levels attained in vocabulary and grammar tests and other 
assessments.  Your child will be given a new timetable on the 29th November which will show 
who their Spanish teacher will be for the remainder of Year 7.  Where possible, I have tried to 
ensure that students keep their current Spanish teacher. 
  
Should you have any further queries about this, please either speak to your child’s Spanish 
teacher or email me directly at sgratton@hazelwick.org.uk 
  
Yours faithfully 
  
  
  
Ms S Gratton 
Head of Spanish 
Hazelwick School 
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